
Report from the Healthy Marketing and Procurement Committee 

Madison Food Policy Council 

 

The Healthy Marketing and Food Procurement Committee met on May 25th, 2015 at 4:30 pm at the 

Madison Municipal Building in LL120.   

The members present were:  Taiya Bach, Chris Brockel, Alexia Kulwiec and Kathy Utley 
City Staff:  Mark Woulf  
Members not present: Carmell Jackson, Carrie Edgar, Christopher Daly and Sara Larson  
 
This was the first meeting convened of this working group since the passing the resolution that passed 
by the council, requesting the Food Policy Council to develop a food procurement policy for the 
municipal food venders.  
 
The outcome of the meeting was to develop a work plan and a timeline to accomplish the goal of 
presenting a completed policy to the council sometime early next spring.  The working group would 
work to develop a framework by August and then work on the details of the program that included 
implementation, standards and best practices.  The next few meetings will be conducting research and 
reviewing other policies as well as bids and contracts. Our goal is to have a draft document completed 
for full Food Policy review by February of 2016.   
 
This group agreed to meet once a month.   
 
Thanks  
Kathy Utley  
Chair  
 
 


